
 

Please do not remove this label until 

the software update is complete. 

New Chamber Door 

 

You have received the newest version of the 

chamber door. 

Install the door using the instructions provided.  The 

procedure is the same as with the current door. 

 The machine’s software must be updated prior to 

use once the new door is installed. 

Once installed immediately call:  

RIS Technical Support @ 858-779-9148, Opt. 3 

to update the software. 

Please do not remove this label until 

the software update is complete. 


